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PRISON-RELATED SERVICES.
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I would like the prisons systems to be run by the Australian government not to be sold to

overseas businesses etc, the jobs should be given to Australians. It's like Telstra, being sold

overseas, the Australian defence forces been privatised instead of being run by the Australian

government, Telstra being sold overseas, some parts of Queensland being owned by the

Japanese; it is an ongoing thing, soon we will not own any part of Australian and so many will be

out of jobs too. It all boils down to the almighty dollar as usual. | understand we need imports and
. exports but keep our jobs safe and keep our money in Australia.



